

## B'NAI B'RITH INTERNATIONAL

GARY P. SALTZMAN, PRESIDENT
DANIEL S. MARIASCHIN, EXECUTIVE VICE PRESIDENT

July 15, 2016

President François Hollande Élysée Palace 55 Rue du Faubourg Saint-Honoré 75008 Paris France

Dear President Hollande:

As we continue to learn more of the horrific terrorist attack in Nice, we write to express our full solidarity with the people of France. On behalf of B'nai B'rith International, we are outraged to have learned of the barbaric attack on the Promenade des Anglais, and we strongly condemn the brutal violence and pointed attack on Bastille Day.

During this difficult time, we would also like to convey our deepest condolences to the families of all the victims of this despicable attack and express our sympathy and support to the people of Nice.

Now more than ever, B'nai B'rith International is committed to the fight against terrorism, and we offer our most sincere support to you, your people, and the government of France in the days and weeks ahead.

Sincerely,

Gary P. Saltzman President

Daniel S. Mariaschin Executive Vice President & CEO